
The Health Committee Clerk 
Room 419  
Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw  
Stormont  
Belfast BT4 3XX 
 
 
11 September 2021 
 
Dear sirs 
 
I refer to the consultation re opt Out System for Organ Donation in N. Ireland and wish to state my 
disapproval of the proposed Bill. 
 
I do not accept that the State owns my body and I therefore believe that organs should only be 
removed from my body after death based on my declared request and agreement.  I sincerely trust 
that the proposed bill should not proceed as it is an interference into that which is private to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 




